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     Good afternoon everyone. I haven’t really done anything this month. I need to make 

you aware that I have some medical issues going at present. I will need to have one more 

operation and my blood sugar has gone wacko. Realistically it will probably be toward 

the end of April or even May before I can carry out my plans. If anyone has a problem 

with this I will be willing to step down and let someone else take over.  

     This is what we need to do regardless of whether I remain the chair or not. At present 

I am working on an email list to different facilities around each town that our groups are 

located. Once this list is completed it should never have to done again….just updated. 

This I can do in front of my computer. What I can’t do is visit all of the groups and I 

didn’t attend the last RSC as it was too far for me to travel. The groups need to do a 

poster day as this will help suffering addicts find their way to our meetings and help us 

grow. There are still a lot of people who have never heard of Narcotics Anonymous.  

 

ILS, 

Bob T. 


